Brigtol Police Bepartment

TYWH
395 METACOM AVENUE + BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND 02809
TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900 POLICE

KEVIN M. LYNCH
Chief of Police

May 24, 2022
TO: Steven Contente, Town Administratdr
FROM: Kevin M. Lynch, Chief of Police

SUBJECT: Department of Community Development—Re: Request for Council
consideration to draft an ordinance for parking restrictions on a portion
of San Francisco Street

Mr. Contente:
Lt. Wozny has reviewed the petition, and | agree with his recommendation that

the Police Department has no objection to the “No Overnight Parking” request.
Please see attached.

Respectfully submitted,
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Kevin M. Lynch
Chief of Police
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Bristol Police Department

395 METACOM AVENUE BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND 02809
TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900

KEVIN M. LYNCH
Chief of Police

MEMORANDUM
TO . CHIEF KEVIN M. LYNCH DATE: 05-24-2022
VIA . PROPER CHANNELS
FROM . LIEUTENANT ROMAN WOZNY
~ SAN FRANCISCO STREET REQUEST FOR NO
SUBJECT  : yERNIGHT PARKING
Sir,

The Department of Community Development is requesting that no overnight parking be posted
on San Francisco St. in the newly constructed parking area. This parking area was constructed to
add parking for the walking trails.

After reviewing this petition, the Police Department does not have any objection to this no
overnight parking request.
Respectfully submitted,

Lt Roman Wozny
Lieutenant Roman Wozny
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